
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers        24th June 2022  
OUTDOOR ADVENTURE WEEK 

 
The pupils of Sabden Primary will be enjoying a week full of outdoor adventure and sports starting on 
Monday 11th July for the whole week. 
 
Each day children will be taking part in a whole host of organised fun, getting lots of fresh air and 
exercise in and around school with some adventures taking place further away. 
Children should not wear their school uniform this week (Nursery can wear shorts/ t shirts/ leggings 
etc).  Please see what they should wear below: 
 
Monday – all children in trainers and PE uniform. 
Tuesday – Rec & Year 1 as above.  Year 2 and KS2 wear school polo shirt and school jumper, comfy 
bottoms (leggings, shorts etc) and very comfy shoes/ trainers). 
Wednesday – all children in trainers and PE uniform. 
Thursday – all children (including nursery) in playing out clothes, scruffy trainers, layers appropriate 
for the weather on the day.  KS1 will also need wellies. 
Friday – all children to wear trainers and PE uniform.  Each child will also need a coloured t shirt in 
their House colour – details later. 
 
School dinners – will be as normal on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  All children will need to bring a 
packed lunch on Thursday and Year 2 & KS2 will also need a packed lunch for Tuesday.  
 
Parents will be pleased to hear that there is no charge for any of these activities, including the Outdoor 
Elements Day, but we are asking for a small payment of £10 for the trip to the Yorkshire Show (Y2 & 
KS2) which is now on ParentPay. 
 
Attached to this letter is the week’s timetable. Please go onto ParentPay to tick the consent box for 
Outdoor Elements and The Great Yorkshire Show (Y2-Y6 only). 
 
Best wishes, 
Elizabeth Maskell  
 


